Manor Primary School Newsletter

Summer 2



To celebrate the Coronation of King Charles III on Saturday 6th May we will be holding a Celebration Day on Friday 5th May. All children can come in their own clothes, red, white and blue, please to mark this occasion. The children will be learning about the Coronation and during the afternoon we are hoping to have a whole school garden party (weather permitting) on our school field.



Our Summer term programme of After School Clubs start next week on Tuesday, all parents and carers should have received their MCAS message to book the childrens clubs. Parents have until Monday to complete the forms.



Just a quick reminder that school is closed on both Monday Ist May and Monday 8th May as they are Bank Holidays

Exceptionality Collaboration Integrity Respect





Ava

Ava is in Reception and is our CBeebies Star!
She has recently starred in What's in your bag
for CBeebies. We are incredibly proud of Ava
and all her hard work in the making of the
programme

Link to the episode

BBC iPlayer - What's in Your Bag? - Series 1: 2.

Dentist



Congratulations to our Year 6 Boys who took part in our Manor MAT Boys Football

Tournament last term.

Manor was proud to have two teams taking part in the tournament, with one of our teams making it to the final! Unfortunately the team lost I-O in the final.

All the boys played with enthusiasm, demonstrated all our core values and demonstrated their football talents.

Congratulations to all the boys!

Scarlett in year 3 has been learning the piano for two years and was selected to take part in a virtual tournament a few months ago.

Scarlet is now working towards Grade I and is doing well.





Congratulations to our Year 6 Girls who took part in our Manor MAT Girls Football Tournament last term.

Our team thoroughly enjoyed their morning, the girls played with enthusiasm and demonstrated their collaboration and team work! Well done everyone!



Everyone At Manor would like to wish Mrs Evans a very Happy Retirement!



Mrs Evans has worked at Manor for 30 years, she began as a Midday Supervisor and then started working as one of our Teaching Assistants. Over the years she has worked with hundreds of children and has had a significant impact on the loves of the young people she has worked with.

Exceptionality Collaboration Integrity Respect